Government of West Bengal
Irrigation & Waterways Department
Jalasampad Bhaban, 3rd Floor, Western Block
Bidhannagar, Salt Lake City, Kolkata 700091

No. 162/IE-3M-65/2020 Dated, Kolkata, the 06th January, 2021

From: Deputy Secretary to the Govt. of West Bengal.

To :  The All Chief Engineers,
Irrigation & Waterways Directorate.

Sir,

In connection to this Department’s Order No. 157 -IE-3M-65/2020 dated 31° December, 2020 (already

uploaded on Departmental website), I am directed to request you to circulate the order to all your subordinate
offices for taking necessary action.

All concerned are being informed accordingly.

Yours faithfully,
X\

Deputy Secretary to the Government of West Bengal

No. 162/1(3)/IE-3M-65/2020 Dated, Kolkata, the 06™ January, 2021

Copy forwarded for information to the:-

\/ Executive Engineer, D.V.C. Study Cell, I. & W. Directorate is requested to upload this memo. at the
Departmental web site.

2. Sr.P.A. to The Additional Chief Secretary, I. & W. Department.
3. Guard file.

Deputy Secretary to the Government of West Bengal



